CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL
WORK SESSION MEETING
JULY 19, 1976

Time: 8:30 P.M.
Place: Centerville Municipal Building, Council Chambers
Present: Mayor Victor Green

Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone
Councilmembers Nora Lake
Charles McQueeney
Leonard Stubbs
Russell Sweetman
Ralph Spencer
Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin
City Manager Darryl Kenning
Administrative Assistant John Levermann

Mr. Dean Brandt, Chairman of the Charter Review Committee, outlined
for Council the rationale for various changes proposed to the Centervilie
Charter. Discussion followed concerning an amendment to Article 4, Section
4.10 ¢ Voting, and Article 11 Primary Elections; pros and cons were discussed.
Council concurred that if the amendment to Article 4 goes to the electorate,
"planning" should be clarified to only include Planning Comnmission and Board
of Architectural Review.

Mr. McQueeney suggested that controversial issues be separated from
other minor changes when amendments are put to the electorate, specifically:
1. Primary Elections.
2. Vote required by Council to override a decision of the Planning
Commission.

Mayor Green suggested that the City Manager proceed with the preparation
of the necessary legislation to place the minor amendments on the November
election ballot.

Approved: "% ,

Mayor

Marilyn J. McLaughlin
Clerk of Council




